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Office of the M£Y0R,

Victoria. B. c. ITovember 18th, 1920.

General Sir Arthur Currie, 
President, McGill University, 
Montreal, P. Q.

Dear General:-

I am forwarding to you by to-day’s 
mail Illuminated Address presented to you by the 
City Council on behalf of the Citizens of Victoria.

I regret that the preparation of this 
Address has taken so long.

Hoping to have the pleasure of seeing 
you again in the near future, and with best regards, 
I am,

Mayor.


